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Creedmoor Police Department would like to introduce
the newly designed South Granville High School
Resource Officer vehicle. The design on the new SRO
vehicle highlights the outstanding relationship
between the police department and the school district
and marries the dual missions of pride in our school
district as well as our commitment to school safety.

Corporal Tony Wallace, the Creedmoor Police officer
assigned to South Granville High School and the newly
designed vehicle, has a great understanding of what
our mission is in his role as school resource officer.
Being the first point of contact for students and staff,
Cpl. Wallace has done an excellent job, and CPD is
proud of the example he sets within the school.

It takes a great relationship and support to achieve
these goals. We would like to thank South Granville
High School, Granville County Public Schools, and the
City of Creedmoor for supporting these initiatives. It is
our hope that our new SRO vehicle will become a
symbol of pride for not only the students and staff of
South Granville High School, but for the community as
a whole. ❤️

March 1st, 2023

From left to right :
Police Chief Wheless,

South Granville High School Mascot,
Principal Kevin Ferrell

School Resource Officer Tony Wallace
Athletic Director James Lickliter 

Thank you all for coming out and properly disposing of your
medicine. 

The next drop off is scheduled for October 28th. 
Bring your UNUSED or EXPIRED prescriptions or over-the-

counter medicines to the drop off location. 
You can find more information on our website calendar! 

March was filled with Viking Spirit! Read below to
catch up on any events you may have missed for the
month of March. 

Veterans Service Office 
The City of Creedmoor  Is proud to announce the
housing of the Granville County Veterans Service Office
located at City Hall, 111 Masonic Street. 
The hours are 9:00 AM until 5:00 PM on Wednesdays
until further notice.

Contact : 
Chris Dethmers 
(915) 873-8102

AJ Spiess  
(919) 482-8483

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfCreedmoor/
https://www.instagram.com/cityofcreedmoor/
https://twitter.com/CityofCreedmoor
https://www.cityofcreedmoor.org/home
https://www.cityofcreedmoor.org/about-creedmoor/calendar-of-events
https://www.cityofcreedmoor.org/about-creedmoor/calendar-of-events
https://sghs.gcs.k12.nc.us/


Congratulations to the Granville County Sheriffs
Department in Winning the March Mayhem

Tournament  

To stay up to date continue to monitor our media, Thank
you for reading and see you again next month!!  

Support our Former Police Chief King on his long
journey for the Make a Wish Foundation.

March Mayhem! 

On March 24, Hosted by the Creedmoor Police
Department at South Granville High School, a charity
battle took place. Between the high school students
and various police officers/sheriffs. There were high
flying dunks, long range jumpers, and stylish passing
to give a show, raising money for the special Olympics
and having bonding time with one another. 

basketball for purpose


